STATE =~ INDIANA

_INDIANAPOLIS

STATE BOARD OF HEALTH

Addiess Reply to

S Induna State Board of Health
AN FOUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 1330 West Michigan Street
PO, Box 1964
June 30. 1983 Indianapolis, N 46206 1964

B. J. Youngblood, Chief
LLicensing Braach No, i
Divisiorn oi Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Re: Docket Nos. STN 50-546 and
STN 50-547

The Indiana State Board of Health plans on having a program to
evaluate the environmental radioactive contamination from the operation
of the Marble Hill Nuclear Generating Station.

The State Board has receivea unear complete cooperation from
rhe staff of Public Service Company of Indiana (PSI). Our Radiological
Health Laboratory has already split water samples and arrangements have
been made to split milk and other samples. We have accompanied FSI
staff while setting out TLD's, and they have offcred to assist us when
we start our own TLD network in 1984, In addition, PSI has complied
with all environmental programs under the direction of the Environmental
Management Board.

We appreciate the opportunity to participate with your
Environmental Tapact Staiement. If we may be of service, please contact

us.
cerely, z

lph C. Pickard
Assistant Commissioner
for Environmental Health
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